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News from Prince Edward Island 

News from Holland College and PEI Public Library Service 
Submitted by Emily MacIsaac, Student Engagement & Instructional Librarian, Holland College 

At the Library 

At the Holland College Library, we are preparing for the upcoming school year! This includes refining our 

instructional materials and active learning strategies. Our team has been working on updating the 

Libguide homepage on the library website, as well as other high-use guides such as Career 

Development, the Research Process, and APA 7th edition citation style. Emily MacIsaac has also created 

an entirely new subject guide focusing on AI, aiming to provide students with important information on 

ethics, appropriate use, and how to use AI ethically. 

We are always eager to welcome new students joining Holland College in September. 

September Programming 

The Prince of Wales Campus library team is excited to offer fun programs where new students can meet 

and receive helpful advice. The first event, Coffee & Talk, allows students to meet their peers and staff 

members, fostering connections and a sense of belonging at Holland College. The second event, Campus 

Crash Course, is an informative session where Emily MacIsaac and Leslie Holt provide tips about 

different departments at the college and navigating Charlottetown. 
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Updates from the PEI Public Library 

PEI Public Libraries have added Yoto Audio Players for families to borrow! The Yoto Audio Player is a 

portable screen-free device that can play audiobooks, podcasts, music, radio, and more. This device is an 

excellent way to keep kids entertained and encourage reading over the summer break! There are 20 

devices available across PEI with content in English and French.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To learn more, check out the official press release here. 

https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/news/families-can-borrow-yoto-audio-players-at-pei-public-libraries

